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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 
AN AMAZING 

OPEN HOUSE AND GROUND BREAKING CEREMONY 

TOOK PLACE AT CHEDOKE ON WEDNESDAY NIGHT!!! 

THANK YOU TO COUNCILLOR, TERRY WHITEHEAD, SCHOOL TRUSTEE, 

WES HICKS, SUPERINTENDENT, LAURA ROMANO, THE COMMUNITY AND 

PARENTS FOR YOU ATTENDANCE AND CONTINUING SUPPORT!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A beautiful night at the YES I CAN Awards  

held at Michelangelo’s!!! 



 

 JK/NEW SK ORIENTATION 

May 23, 2018—3:30-4:45pm 

 

Registration begins at 3:15.  

Rotations start promptly at 3:30.   

Please bring your child with you. 

Grade 8 Graduation 

June 21, 2018 

@ 4:30pm 

Ancaster Meadow School 

 

 

7:00pm—Video/Dance Party and Appetizer Reception 

 at Chedoke Elementary 

 

 

 

If parents have questions or concerns regarding transportation,  

ie. Late buses, etc.… 

 

Please call the Transportation Department at: 

   905-523-2318 

 http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Below is the organization of Chedoke School for the 2018/2019 school year.  

 

The teachers collaboratively create classes for the best interests of not only your child, 

but all the students in the grade.  Placement decisions represent our best efforts to 

support student success with consideration made to:  classroom dynamics, specific  

grouping needs (academic, social), matching personalities, need to separate, gender  

balance, and support services availability.    

 

Parents wishing to put in writing a request for September are asked to do so by May 31st.  

Requests will be considered, but will not determine the placement for your child  

in September.   

 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Grade 1 

      1.0 Grade 1/2 

      1.0 Grade 2 

      1.0 Grade 2/3 

      1.0 Grade 3 

      1.0 Grade 3/4 

      1.0 Grade 4 

      1.0 Grade 5 

      1.0 Grade 5/6 

      1.0 Grade 6 

      1.0 Grade 7 

      1.0 Grade 7 

      1.0 Grade 7/8 

      1.0 Grade 8 

      1.0 Grade 8 



 
 

We would 

like to wish 

all the 

“Mom’s” a 

very  

HAPPY 

MOTHER”S 

DAY!!! 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie        Jo Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal         Vice-Principal 

 


